
TOWN OF NEW HAVEN
INVITATION TO BID

The Town of New Haven and Vermont Integrated Architecture, P.C. invite bids 
for contracting services for rebuilding two (2) building entries on the historic New 
Haven town hall, located at 70 North Street in New Haven, Vermont. Please 
contact Pam Kingman, New Haven Town Clerk, for electronic bid documents at 
newhavenclerk@gmavt.net or 802-453-3516. Bids are due February 24th, with an 
anticipated construction start of June 17, 2023. The project must be completed 
by August 15, 2023. The town of New Haven anticipates entering into a contract 
with the most successful bidder to execute the proposed work.


